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For Immediate Release 
 
ROAD CLOSURE – F36 (PUTNAM STREET NE) AT BRIDGE OVER EAST FORK OF RAPID CREEK 
 
STARTS MONDAY, APRIL 12, 2021, WEATHER PERMITTING 
 
Johnson County, Iowa – Weather permitting, starting Monday, April 12, 2021, F36 (Putnam Street NE) 
will be closed at the bridge over the East Fork of Rapid Creek. This location is on Putnam Street 
approximately 0.5 miles southeasterly of Morse Road in northeastern Johnson County. 
 
A new bridge over the East Fork of Rapid Creek along with roadway work will be constructed by 
Cunningham-Reis, LLC of Van Meter, Iowa. 
 
The posted detour during this closure will utilize Morse Road, Oasis Road and Strawbridge Road. We 
anticipate completion and reopening of the road in July 2021.  
 
Please go to the Road Construction Updates link on the Secondary Roads webpage for updates on this 
and future projects. Follow Secondary Roads on Twitter @JCSecondaryRoad. 
 

- END - 


